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SEP 28 1972 

Director 
Lake Survey Center 
630 Federal Building 
Detroit, Michigan 48226 

Dear Sir: 

The enclosed Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant Draft Environmental 
Statement was distributed in July to Federal, State and local 
agencies for comment. In a letter from the Assistant Secretary 
of Commerce which commented on the statement, it was suggested 
that we send a copy to you for comment on Lake Michigan currents.  
Therefore, we would appreciate your review of this subject and 
receipt of your comments by October 13, 1972, if possible.  

I am also enclosing copies of two letters from the Assistant 
Secretary of Commerce with comments on the Draft Environmental 
Statement. If you have any question or desire additional infor
mation please contact R. G. West of my staff on 301-973-7731.  

Sincerely, 

Original signed by Daniel R. MulTei.  

Daniel R. Muller, Assistant Director 
for Environmental Projects 

Directorate of Licensing 

Enclosures: 
As stated
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